A\
MERCY
\\¥ 74

March 8, 2020
Dear Mercy Families,

We received word that a relative of a Serra High School student has tested positive for COVID-19. This
Serra student is not a Tri-School student and has not been on Mercy High School's campus.

Out of an abundance of caution, Serra High School has decided to close beginning tomorrow - Monday,
March 9 through Wednesday, March 11. All Tri-School courses that take place at Serra High School will
be cancelled during this time as well as 0 period Anatomy that is taught on Mercy's campus. These
Tri-School courses will resume on Thursday, March 2. Mercy students in Tri-School courses taught at
Serra High School should communicate directly with their teachers to learn about their online learning
expectations over the next three days. All on-site scheduled school-related activities that were scheduled
to take place at Serra High School will be canceled- coaches and moderators will be in touch with
students and families who will be affected by these changes.

Please know we will continue to communicate directly with our families as we learn about any information
related to COVID-19 and our greater community.

Should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact us.
Thanks,
Tatote &X%Mw Bsnan

Natalie Cirigliano Brosnan ‘02
Head of School



